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Communications Committee report to 2015 AGM 
 
At this time, there is nothing much to say that you have not already received, either 
by E-mail or by Canada Post over the last 12 months, such as announcements and 
reminders from the UVRA Events Committee, Grey Matters! newsletters, reminders 
about Masterminds, and notices of the UVRA Elder Academy events. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Melvin Klassen, 
Chair of Communications Committee, 
UVic Retirees Association 
 


